
 

June 21, 2021 

 

To all students, 

 

Implementation of Classes from June 21 

 

As detailed in the notice “Reduction of the level of activity restriction to prevent the spread of the 

novel coronavirus (COVID-19),” issued on June 21, Kyoto University shall reduce its level of activity 

restriction from Level 2- to Level 1 from June 21. In accordance with these measures, the university 

shall gradually resume face-to-face classes from June 24 (Thu.).  

 

Depending on the curriculum and timetable, some classes may be provided face-to-face earlier than 

June 24 (Thu.). Please, therefore, be sure to regularly confirm the information provided on KULASIS 

and on your department’s website. 

 

Although the state of emergency has been lifted, strong COVID-19 prevention measures will continue 

to be implemented in Kyoto City. Face-to-face classes enable students to communicate better with 

each other and with faculty members, but to prevent the spread of the virus, please refrain from 

activities in large groups, drinking alcohol together, or staying overnight at friends’ apartments, etc. 

Please also continue to take appropriate measures to maintain your good health. 

 

Takao Hirajima 

Executive Vice-President for Education 
 


